
CHRONIQUE—ANNOUNCEMENTS

Le congres de l'Association canadienne de philosophic aura lieu
cette annee les 13, 14 et 15 juin al'Universite de Calgary. Lesmembres
qui desirent presenter une communication en francais sont pries de
s'adresser a M. Lucien Martinelli, Faculte de philosophic, Universite
de Montreal.

The annual meeting of the Canadian Philosophical Association will
be held at the University of Calgary, Alberta, June —, — and —.
Members wishing to read papers in English are urged to communicate
with Professor Terence Penelhum, Department of Philosophy, Uni-
versity of Calgary.

The editors have learned with sorrow of the death in Charlottetown,
P.E.I., on January 11, 1968, of Professor Fulton H. Anderson, formerly
Head of the Department of Philosophy at the University of Toronto.
A memorial notice will appear in a subsequent number of Dialogue.
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